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Dear Co-Chairs Frederick and Levy, and Members of the Committee: 

 

Please support full funding in the Oregon Department of Forestry’s budget (SB 5521) 

for two critical Private Forest Accord programs. The SFISH grant program for small 

forestland owners should be fully funded at $10 million and the Adaptive 

Management Program designed to evaluate the effectiveness of the new rules should 

be fully funded at $6 million.  

 

Thank you for being outstanding representatives.  


